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Whether you are a new or returning student, Startup   can be a hectic time as you find

yourself getting acquainted with a new timetable and a new list of items that you need for

your program, among other things.

To help you succeed, our Campus Store team will be hosting a pop-up shop from 9 a.m. to

3 p.m. on Thursday, Sept. 4 and Friday, Sept. 5 in Room S1037, Stephen E. Quinlan

Building.

Items available for purchase include:

Art supplies  

Biology/Chemistry kits  

Lab materials  

More  

Signage will be placed outside of the space for additional visibility.
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